
 

 
 

 
 
CD/NC//LL 13.12.22 

Year 2 
 

School Trip to: Avon Beach 
 

Wednesday 18th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After half term we will be visiting Avon Beach to enrich our geographical learning relating to our 
‘Coastlines’ topic. During the visit, the children will be taking part in different activities linking to the 
human and physical features of a coastline.  
 

• Please ensure your child is at school for 8.40am as the coach will be leaving promptly.   

 

• We will be leaving school at 9am to ensure we arrive there for 9.30am and we will be leaving 

Avon beach at 11.30 to return to school at 12.  

 

• We are travelling by a seatbelt equipped coach, provided by Laguna Travel. 

 

• The groups will be led by the Year 2 teachers and other staff trained in First Aid. 

 

• The beach will be open to the public during the visit, but children will be supervised at all times.  

 

• Children should wear comfortable clothing with their school jumper and sensible footwear, plus 

bring a warm waterproof coat, hat and gloves. Children need to bring a small rucksack with a 

water bottle and a snack. We will be having lunch as usual back at school.  

 

To cover the cost of the coach we will be asking for £5.90 per child. 

This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go 

ahead with this visit. We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these 

pupils will be paid for from this funding. 

If you DO NOT want your child to go please contact the school office. 

Please update the school office with any changes to medical information before the trip. 

Please can online payments be made by the 6th January 2023.  

 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Best regards  
 
Mrs Deefholts and Miss Cox 

 

 


